
The Weekly Writer
 

The Writing Lab will be closed Nov 24-Nov 26 for Thanksgiving Break. We will return to normal hours on the following Monday.

Please note: Only students, staff, and faculty affiliated with Purdue's West Lafayette campus are eligible to sign up for our consultation services or group programs.
 

THINGS TO DO...
Virtual Grad Writers' Rooms
Nov 17 | 3 p.m. - 5 p.m.
Writers' Rooms are dedicated times and places for graduate writers to work on their academic writing projects (e.g., scholarly articles, dissertations, etc.) More information on grad writing events...

Writing Consultations
Monday-Friday until Dec 18 | 9 a.m. - 6 p.m.
Our consultants are standing by for face-to-face and remote, virtual consultations.You can choose an online (live chat), etutoring (asynchronous email), or a face-to-face appointment. (Limited evening appointments available. Check our online scheduler for more information.) More
information on our consultation options...

English Conversation Groups 
Monday-Friday 
If you are a Purdue University student or scholar whose first language is not English, the Writing Lab's conversation groups are a terrific way to improve your fluency and expand your vocabulary. More info on English Conversation Groups...

Monday 2:30 p.m. -3:30 p.m.
Tuesday 2:30 p.m. -3:30 p.m.
Virtual Wednesday 2:30 p.m. -3:30 p.m.
Thursday 2:30 p.m. -3:30 p.m.
Friday  2:30 p.m. -3:30 p.m.

SIGN UP HERE 
 

SPOTLIGHT ON... 

Congrats, Allison!
 

Please join us in congratulating Allison Wade, a Writing Lab tutor, on receiving a a Merit Scholarship from the National Conference on Peer Tutoring in Writing (NCPTW).

 

FROM OUR CAMPUS PARTNERS
 

AAARCC
RealiTea

Tuesdays, 11:00 - 12:00 PM 
AAARCC, 915 5th St

 

 

Follow Us!
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Questions? Email us at writing.lab@purdue.edu.
Please share this newsletter with Purdue students, faculty, and staff and encourage them to subscribe.

https://maillinks.purdue.edu/t/42237370/1598704095/88924517/0/1003114/?e4eaa8c3=MTAwMzExNA&8823dc38=OGU4NmFiOWQtMTRkOC00ZjA3LWI4NDYtMmEwMzRmZDRiNDli&2fc32d01=YTU5MjQzN2EtYTE4MS00NTQwLTllZjYtODAzMTlkMTc4OWJh&18fc3884=NDIyMzczNzA&x=0e8a0389
https://maillinks.purdue.edu/t/42237370/1598704095/88924518/0/1003114/?e4eaa8c3=MTAwMzExNA&8823dc38=OGU4NmFiOWQtMTRkOC00ZjA3LWI4NDYtMmEwMzRmZDRiNDli&2fc32d01=YTU5MjQzN2EtYTE4MS00NTQwLTllZjYtODAzMTlkMTc4OWJh&18fc3884=NDIyMzczNzA&x=b0dd73be
https://maillinks.purdue.edu/t/42237370/1598704095/88924519/0/1003114/?e4eaa8c3=MTAwMzExNA&8823dc38=OGU4NmFiOWQtMTRkOC00ZjA3LWI4NDYtMmEwMzRmZDRiNDli&2fc32d01=YTU5MjQzN2EtYTE4MS00NTQwLTllZjYtODAzMTlkMTc4OWJh&18fc3884=NDIyMzczNzA&x=f450a3fb
https://maillinks.purdue.edu/t/42237370/1598704095/88924521/0/1003114/?e4eaa8c3=MTAwMzExNA&8823dc38=OGU4NmFiOWQtMTRkOC00ZjA3LWI4NDYtMmEwMzRmZDRiNDli&2fc32d01=YTU5MjQzN2EtYTE4MS00NTQwLTllZjYtODAzMTlkMTc4OWJh&18fc3884=NDIyMzczNzA&x=c5d96147

